
Dear Parents, 

We would like to inform all students and staff that the school will remain closed on Friday, March 14, 

2025, and Saturday, March 15, 2025, on account of Holi, the festival of colours. 

 

As we celebrate this festival, let us embrace the vibrant hues of joy, harmony, and togetherness. May the 

colors of Holi brighten your life, fill your hearts with love, and bring peace and happiness to all. 

 

Enjoy the holidays and celebrate responsibly with family and friends! 

 

Warm Regards, 

Principal 


